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               SUMMER BBQ 
A great way to celebrate summer 
and appreciate our members is to 
have our annual summer 
barbecue.  Our Credit Union would 
not be around if it wasn’t for our 
loyal members and their support!!   
Thanks so much!! 
 

The barbecues are as follows: 
 

Bruno – Wed, July 12 11:45 to 1 pm 
    At the Lions Building  

Proceeds will go to the Childcare 
Centre in Bruno  
 
Prud’homme –  Thursday, July 13 
           11:45 to 1 pm 
        at Silver Age Hall 
 
Proceeds will go to the 
Prud’homme Fire Department 
 
$5 for a burger and drink 
********************************* 
     RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE 
         BRUNO CREDIT UNION 
 
Bruno Daycare Committee 
Bruno Fire Hall 
Bruno Car Show 
Cudworth Childcare Committee 
Prud’homme Fire Dept. 
Bruno Golf & Country Club 

 

http://www.brunocu.com/


Prud’homme Community Centre 
Bruno Bible Camp  
Viscount 4H Beef Club  
Ecole Providence 
Wildlife Supper donation 
Bruno Cherry Sunday 
Ukranian Catholic Church 
Town of Bruno – Shop Local 
********************************************* 
         

 
 

AND we have a summer student!  
Yay!!  This year we would like to 
welcome EVE BUSSIERE to our 
staff.  Eve hails from the 
Prud’homme area and is very 
willing and happy to assist you 
when you come in!!  Stop and say 
hi to EVE!!  We hope EVE enjoys 
her time at Bruno! 
********************************* 
 

    
 

A BIG WELCOME BACK to  
LARISSA REASER!!!  LARISSA 
has returned from maternity  
leave and is busy, busy, helping 
us out!! Great to have you back!! 

 
Each year we offer a $500 scholarship to 
the Grade 12s of Bruno and the 
surrounding area.  We ask them to write 
an essay for us to say what value the 
Bruno Credit Union is to them and to  
their communities. 
 
Our winner from Bruno this year is: 
 
                 TORY WHITE  
 
Our winners from the surrounding area 
this year is: 
 
RUBY-JEAN SCHMIDT 
and 
MARIO LAFRENIERE   
 
Each Grade 12 that submitted an essay 
received a $50 cheque.   
 
We wish the BEST to all of the graduates 
from Bruno and the surrounding area 
and look forward to helping them 
achieve their dreams!! 
***********************************************                                              

           
 
            ENJOY YOUR SUMMER!! 

 


